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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

World Book Day takes place on Thursday 7th March. This year we would like the children to dress up as 

a character from a traditional tale. This could be a character from a story such as Goldilocks and The 

Three Bears, Little Red Riding Hood or The Three Little Pigs for example. Please do not feel that you 

need to purchase anything specifically for this day.  

 

To make World Book Day a special occasion, the day will be filled with exciting and celebratory ways 

to promote reading for pleasure. Parents/Carers are invited into school for a ‘Reading café’ at 9:30am, 

this is a chance for you to share a story with your child/children in school. We will provide refreshments 

for this, so we ask that you please return the slip below to confirm your attendance. During the morning 

there will be a book treasure hunt for each class, with children solving clues to find a brand-new book 

for their class.  

 

We have been fortunate enough to receive £1 book tokens for every child, please keep an eye out for 

these in your child’s book bag. After school we will be holding a book swap. During the week leading 

up to World Book Day children can bring in a book, we ask that the book is in good condition with no 

ripped, torn or missing pages. This will be exchanged for a token which may be swapped for a different 

book. The book swap will take place at 3:15pm in the playground.  

  

We look forward to celebrating World Book Day with you! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Harriet Jenkins 

Deputy headteacher 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

World Book Day 

 

Child’s Name …………………………………………………………... Class …………………… 

 

Number of people attending the Reading Café        
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